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Date Parentmail/DOJO sent: 6 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sickness/diarrhoea 
 
If your child has sickness/diarrhoea, please not send them into school for 48 hours (2 days) after their last 
bout of sickness/diarrhoea and have been able to eat something. 
 
We know that sometimes after being ill, your child may seem fine however, we have very vulnerable 
students in the school and by adhering to this request, it will help to stop any bugs. 
 
We will try and do everything that we can in school to continue to keep our hygiene standards high 
however, we have many learners who struggle to understand this, so vigilance is the key to keeping 
everyone well. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The SLG 

Headteacher: 
Maggie Loveday  
 
Deputy Headteachers: 
Lucy Crisp 
Lisa Solvey 
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